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Now that Lancaster County is in the Green Phase, 
the Scout Shop is open for in store shopping.  A 
face mask will be required to enter the building 
and social distancing will be in place.  As in store 
shopping resumes, customers in the store will be 
limited to 2 people or 1 family unit.  We ask that 
you look with your eyes when possible to limit the 
need for sanitizing. 

We will still fill orders for pick up and shipping, if 
you prefer that method.  If your order is received 
by 9AM Monday through Friday, and we can reach 
you for payment, orders may be picked up same 
day in the afternoon or will ship via USPS.  There 
will be a small fee for shipping.  Credit Cards, 
Checks, or Unit Store accounts may be used for 
payment.  

Orders, mailing address, and contact information 
for payment should be emailed to 
robin.kotzmoyer@scouting.org. 

These plans are subject to change based on the 
Governor’s and CDC directives and 
recommendations. 

Feel free to contact Robin with questions at 
robin.kotzmoyer@scouting.org or at 717-394-4063. 

Please follow our web page and social media for 
updates. Stay safe! 

 

Monday- Friday 8:30-4:30. 

Closed Labor Day, Sept. 7. 

 

All Poplin (cotton/polyester blend) and Micropoly 
Boy Scouts of America uniform shirts (tan shirts) 
currently in stock in our Scout Shop are on sale. 
Regular pricing $29.99-$44.99 reduced for this sale 
to $21.99 - $36.99. The Canvas and Microfiber 
Switchback pants and canvas shorts currently in 
stock at our Scout Shop are on sale during August. 
Regularly priced at $29.99-$49.99 now on sale for 
$21.99-$41.99. Limited stock available, must be in 
stock to receive sale price. 

 

--------------Discount Baskets------------- 

Come in and look through our $5 and $10 
clearance baskets.  You might just find a bargain 
that would work as a gift or perhaps a 
reward/prize for a job well done. 

 

To our loyal customers and our new friends, we 
thank you as we get back up and running in the 
new Covid -19 world.  Please bear with us as we 
work to replenish stock and follow the guidelines 
set forth by the state and CDC.  We are grateful for 
your continued support of our little Council Scout 
Shop and look forward to seeing you in the coming 
days! 
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